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Is Your Sidewalk in Need of Repairs?  

The ACC has received inquiries concerning sidewalk repairs. Sidewalk repair is generally a shared 
opportunity between the individual homeowner and the City of Allen:  

• The sidewalk in front (or on the side) of your house parallel to the street is the responsibility of the 
homeowner with the City of Allen sharing the repair. Repair is shared 50 / 50.  

• The sidewalk from the above sidewalk to your front door is the homeowner’s responsibility. 
Repair is 100% homeowner.  

The Sidewalk Repair Program is outlined at www.cityofallen.org We urge all homeowners who 
may have tripping hazards in front of their homes to pursue the Sidewalk Repair Program with the 
City.  

 
 


